
1

info@communitycouncils.org

From: Bonnie Harris [tavi2@gci.net]
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 7:42 PM
To: info@communitycouncils.org
Subject: Rep Gara Letter regarding equitable representation for South Addn
Attachments: 11.26.12 Anchorage Assembly redistricting letter.pdf

Please forward to SACC e-mail list. 
 
Bonnie Harris, President  
South Addition Community Council 
 

From: Rep. Les Gara [mailto:Representative_Les_Gara@legis.state.ak.us]  

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 4:50 PM 

To: FlynnPP@ci.anchorage.ak.us; OssianderDA@muni.org; StarrWE@muni.org; HallE@muni.org; 
DrummondHA@muni.org; TrainiD@muni.org; Gray-JacksonE@muni.org; HonemanPS@muni.org; TrombleyAR@muni.org; 

JohnstonJ@muni.org; BirchC@muni.org 
Cc: Sen. Johnny Ellis; sj@fairviewcommunity.org; paulj.nangle@acsalaska.net; 532nklevin@gmail.com; tavi2@gci.net; 

bgkfrench@gmail.com; Rep. Les Gara; Amory Lelake; cschutte@anchoragedowntown.org; Rose Foley 
Subject: Letter regarding Section 1 equitable representation 

 

Dear Anchorage Assembly Members: 

  

Please see the attached letter regarding equitable representation for Anchorage Assembly Section 1. 

 

Thanks very much.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Representative Les Gara 
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